
Ref. No. 

Jngesh Chandra Chaudhuri Lau College 
30, Prince Anwar Shah Road, Kolkata -700 033 Phone:2417-5467, 2422-4319 

E-mail : jcclc.kolkata @gmail.com, Website : www.jcclawcollege.in 

NOTICE 

Dato..45 

As per the instructions from the University of Calcutta for the students admitted in the 
sessions 2022-23, 2023-24 and 2024-25 to mandatorily create ABC ID within 
30.04.2025. 

As per the notification, it is clear that ABC-ID is not only mandatory but is also 
extremely beneficial for all the stake holders of higher education. 

Students are requested to contact Mr. Amit Chatterjee, Dr. Shelley Ghosh and Dr. 
Indrani Kundu for any guidance. 

N.B.: Please ignore if you have already created the ABC ID as per the notice dated 
19.03.2025. 
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